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From: Kim Boyd

To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: Flavored Tobacco ban
Date: Sunday, January 17, 2021 3:04:35 PM

Dear council members,

I came across an article regarding the banning of flavored tobacco products. The ban did not
have the desired effect they had hoped for. The same thing is going to happen here. People
will now be driving to Florence, Arlee, and Seeley Lake just to name a few to get what they
want. Meanwhile | know of at least four stores in Missoula that will probably close. Just what
we need more people unemployed. To stop under age tobacco use is going to take education
and policing. As for the comment | saw about kids vaping in schools. That's on the school and
teachers. When my daughter was in high school, she said teachers were quite aware of the
problem but chose to ignore it. The link for the article will be in a separate email.

Thank you
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From: Kim Boyd

To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: Fwd: Massachusetts Tobacco Flavor Ban Simply Shifted Markets | Citizens Against Government Waste

Date: Sunday, January 17, 2021 3:06:03 PM

Flavored tobacco ban article.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Kim Boyd <kmboyd1970@gmail.com>

Date: Sun, Jan 17, 2021, 1:22 PM

Subject: Massachusetts Tobacco Flavor Ban Simply Shifted Markets | Citizens Against
Government Waste

To: Kim Boyd <kmboyd1970@gmail.com>

https://www.cagw.org/thewastewatcher/massachusetts-tobacco-flavor-ban-simply-shifted-

markets
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From: Susan Flanagin

To: Grp. City Council and City Web Site
Subject: My opposition to a rezoning request
Date: Sunday, January 17, 2021 10:45:31 AM
Attachments: 0.png

Today's Missoulian had the public notice for the request from Wolth Engineering on behalf of Tollefson Engineering for
the rezoning of Tollefson's land at the current end of George Elmer Drive from C-RR1 Residential to B2-2 Community
Business.

Many of my neighbors in Flynn Ranch, across from this land, and | OPPOSE this for many reasons:

*George Elmer goes between residential neighborhoods and will become too busy. Expectations if rezoning is allowed is
for 4000 daily car trips!

*This land is clay and is constantly moving and changing, causing problems with foundations.

*The land is currently home to foxes, coyotes, hawks, herons, ducks, geese, and songbirds. Some could stay if the
residential zoning remains in place.

*McNett wants to use our streets for the increased traffic. They are narrow and only suit Flynn Ranch.

*We bought our homes thinking this land would develop into homes, not apartment buildings and commercial whatever.
*As you can see from this photo looking across to this area, our views will be lost to high buildings.

I had a public official admit to me that development off Mullan will be our sacrifice. Let's plan better. Apartment
buildings do not need to be in the middle of residential neighborhoods. Remington Flats will be homes. McNett will
spoil everything!

I am completely opposed to this rezoning. Susan Flanagin 2567 Freedom Loop 59808
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